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The New Security Paradigms Workshop (NSPW) invites papers that address

the current limitations of information security.

Today’s security risks are diverse and plentiful — botnets, database breaches,

phishing attacks, targeted cyber attacks, social engineering — but present tools for

combating them are insu�cient. To address these limitations, NSPW welcomes

unconventional, promising approaches to important security problems and

innovative critiques of current security theory and practice.

We are particularly interested in perspectives from outside computer security, both

from other areas of computer science and other sciences that study adversarial

relationships such as biology, economics, and the social sciences.

NSPW is a highly interactive venue, with informal paper presentations, lively,

extended discussions, shared activities, and group meals, all in the spectacular

setting of The Ban↵Centre, Canada. By encouraging participants to think “outside

the box” and giving them an opportunity to communicate with open-minded peers,

NSPW seeks to foster paradigm shifts in the field of information security.

In 2013, NSPW will be held at The Ban↵ Center, Canada, from September

9th to 12th. Stay tuned for more information at http://www.nspw.org soon.
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